LONG ISLAND UNIVERSITY

Dear Students,

LIU is excited to invite you to schedule an appointment to be vaccinated this Friday, 23 April
2021. Vaccines are a key step in protecting our campus community and are encouraged.

Date: Friday, 23 April 2021
Times: 9:30 AM to 4:00 PM
Location: Bush Brown Hall at the University Center

Please note: You will be receiving the Moderna vaccine, so you must be able to return to the
same location on May 21st to receive your second dose of the vaccine.

Please sign-up for your appointment by clicking on the below link as soon as possible as
appointment slots are limited.

Go to and click the dropdown button and click on “04/23/2021
— LIU Post”. The next page will allow you to select a time. Once you select a time, you will be
taken to the registration page. Fill out the registration page. For Priority Group you can click New
York residents between 18-59, under Any. You do not have to fill in any fields that say optional.
Finally, press submit and you will be scheduled.

You only need to bring identification to your appointment.

?Transportation will be available to any student who wishes to travel by University shuttle to/from
the appointment. Please note, you will need to reserve several hours for travel to/from campus.
Shuttle will depart from Dekalb Avenue Entrance at 7 a.m., 10:30 a.m., & 12 p.m. Please leave
approximately 90 minutes to arrive by bus to your appointment time.

If you have any problems scheduling your appointment, please contact

Thank you for your continued commitment to keeping our Long Island University healthy. We wish
you a successful completion of the spring semester.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Berthel
Chief of Student Affairs
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